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Condolences 
To the families and 
friends of: 
Raymond Patton    
Marlene Cline 

 
   As we snowbirds begin  
   to trickle back into the  
   park, we should all take  
a moment to look around and take note  
of how nice everything looks. Then, seek  
out the "year-rounders" and thank them  
for all their hard work. Folks like Bonnie  
and Bob Gilliland, Ralph Schioppa, Rick  
and Helen Gillispie, Carolyn Stevens,  
Junior Young, Richard Griffith, Richard 

Birbeck, Joe Murray, and Bob Taylor all 
pitch in to keep it that way. My apologies  
to anyone that I may have missed. 
 
    Coffee & Donuts will be offered on 

   October 19th and 26th at 8 am.  
   Hosts are yet to be determined.    

    Volunteers are needed for each 
month, October through March. 
 
Bingo begins at 7:00 
pm on Monday nights 
starting Oct. 14th. Rick  

Gillispie will call the  
numbers, so pass the word please. Check  
the calendar for Shuffleboard, Horseshoes, 
Pool, Cards, and other activities. 
 

October Events 
 
A Hamsteak and Meatloaf 
Dinner will be held on Oct.  
12th at 5 pm. Bonnie Gilliland 
has tickets for $7.50. 
 
  The Gillispies will host  
  Spooky Dog Day on 
  Oct. 26th at noon. Hot dogs 
salad, chips, and cookies are on the 
menu for $4.00 at the door. 
 
A new event will commence 
in November. A  New Resi- 
dents' Welcome Reception   
will be held on the first Sunday of each 
month at 2 pm. We encourage every-
one to attend to meet and greet new-
comers. Free refreshments. Mark 2 pm, 
Nov. 3rd, on your calendars. 
 
    “It’s a Funny Life” 
  November Preview: My  
  brother-in-law, Butch Sims, 
  had a memorable experi-
ence this summer which will be re-
counted here in November. Be pre-
pared for some "potty" humor. 
 
  (Note: The editor of Mobile Manor Monthly encourages 
feedback and input regarding the newsletter. Be it 
criticism or praise, corrections or new topics, please let me 
know. I can be reached at 543-5708, 740-972-9445, or 
timburch22@gmail.com.)  
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